
 

WSRC Photography and Recorded Images Policy 
 

Introduction 

The Wycombe Squash & Racketball Club may wish, on occasion, to take or use images of its                 
junior members for the following purposes: 

● To promote the clubs activities or celebrate achievements to help increase participation 
● To take video footage of juniors playing squash as a coaching tool 

 
Purpose & Rules of Use 
WSRC is aware that use of images on websites or social media, can have a potential to put a child                    
at risk. However WSRC does not advocate the banning of photography or video coaching, but               
instead asks all members to be aware of the following points and safeguards: 
 

● No photographs or video footage should be taken of children, where a parent has indicated               
on a consent form that they do not want their child’s image taken or used. 

● No photography or filming should be taken unless the child is made aware at the time of                 
this activity. 

● Photography for publication purposes is only permitted by authorised individuals or invited            
media with the appropriate consent.  

● Members or parents wishing to take photos or video footage which will include children              
other than their own, at any club event, must always request consent from a relevant official                
or parent(s) of the other child or children. 

● Photographs are used to promote the positive aspects of the club, and/or the game of               
squash/racketball. 

● Before any posting of information or uploading of images is put on the club website or social                 
media platforms, consideration should be given as to whether these posts are appropriate,             
or if they could inadvertently put the child at any risk  

 
Please read the WSRC Social Media Policy to familiarise yourself with our rules on the usage of                 
social media. 
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